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   The students at Middle School are looking forward to Spring Break.  The teachers 
have been pushing them hard in preparing them for the bench marks and the STAAR 
tests. 
  We realized that there are still things to be taught and improvements to be made.   
Track season has begun with the first meet held at Indian stadium.  The seventh and 
eighth grade boys won the point totals, thus winning the meet.  We have three more 
meets to attend. 
  Our math competition teams are working hard preparing for the TMSCA meets.  They 
have been to two state qualifying meets and have two more to finish in order to qualify 
for the state competition in San Antonio.  Wendy Williams and Pam Robinson are the 
sponsors. 
  As usual, Middle School is a busy place. 
 
 
 


